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19th May 2022 

 

Quicksticks Hockey Festival 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I would like to invite your child to the Quicksticks Hockey Festival at Park Lane School in Halifax on 
Tuesday 24th May 2022. The event will take place from 1pm -  4pm. The children will be competing 

against other schools in West Yorkshire.  
  

As the event is scheduled to finish at around 4pm, we will be late returning to school. You can pick your 

child up from the event if you wish. Please indicate via the reply slip below if you will be collecting your 
child from Park Lane School or if your child will be returning to school with us.  

 
Your child will be given a kit to wear but please ensure that they bring their trainers and a water bottle. 

 

Please fill in the slip below and hand it to the office by Friday 20th May to confirm that you are happy 
for your child to take part.  

 
Kind regards,  

  
 

Mr L Johnson 

PE Leader  
 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

    Quicksticks Hockey Festival 
 
 
Please reply and return to school no later than Friday 20th May.  
 

 

I give permission for my child ……………………………..…..to attend the Quicksticks Hockey Festival on 
Tuesday 24th May. 

 
 

      I collect my child from Park Lane School 

 
 

      My child needs to return to St Andrews School for collection. 

 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)   Date ………………………………….. 

 

 

 


